
This workshop is a collaboration between OrPATS, NWCSD #21, and Columbia Regional Program  
 Pending final contract approval 
 
 

                    
Functional Routines/Discrete Trial Training Workshop 

For Secondary Level Staff 
Presented by: Oregon Program Autism Training Sites and Support Staff 

 
Who:  
This workshop is designed for secondary staff (Upper Elementary, Middle, High School 
and Post-secondary) intending to implement evidence-based strategies through the use 
of the Links Curriculum or the FACTER Curriculum with students with autism and other 
developmental disabilities.  
 
What:  
Participants in the workshop will learn how to:  

• Select routines to teach 
• Individualize routines for students 
• Assess and take baseline data to determine student independence levels 
• Identify skills to teach based on routine assessments 
• Teach critical skills using discrete trial training and other evidence-based 

strategies 
• Teach students to perform routines independently  
• Track student progress 

The training will focus on assessing, individualizing and teaching functional routines. A 
process for individualizing routines, identification of skills to teach and how to teach 
routines will be presented. An additional focus will be on teaching specific skills through 
the use of Discrete Trial Teaching. Participants will learn how to use Discrete Trial to 
pre-teach the skills needed for functional routines. Video examples and video practice 
activities will be incorporated into the workshop. An on-line computerized system will be 
demonstrated with hands-on practice by the participants.  
 
What you receive: 
Participating teams will receive workshop handouts and needed materials/subscriptions 
to access the Links Curriculum and/or FACTER Program. 
 
Where:   The Dalles Middle School; upstairs computer lab 
  1100 East 12th Street, The Dalles, OR 97058 
 
When: Tuesday, August 25, 2014; 10:15-5:15  
  (1 hour scheduled lunch break, on your own) 
What to bring:  Computers will be available to use in the lab but you also welcome to bring a 
laptop. 
Register by contacting: Lara Dunn, at dunnl@nwasco.k12.or.us 

The Oregon Department of Education has made a small amount of funds available to reimburse 
participating agencies for staff substitute pay. These funds are to provide release time to staff to be 
involved in ORPATS training (Workshops and/or visits to ORPATS Training Sites). Please visit our 
website to download forms and instructions for submitting.  www.orpats.org 

 

mailto:dunnl@nwasco.k12.or.us
http://www.orpats.org/

